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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE         
Contact: Tamyra Kelly, tkelly@eacs.k12.in.us, 260.446.0100 (x1050).  

 
NEW OFFICERS ELECTED FOR  

EACS BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES  
 

The election of officers was held at the January 8, 2019 Board of School 
Trustees meeting.  The new officers are:  
 
President - Tim Hines 

Vice President - Chris Baker 

Secretary - Todd Buckmaster 

 

 

 

Congratulations and thank you for your service! 
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